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OFFICIAL 

Station Refresh Program Works 

Dudley Park Railway Station 
Exeter Terrace daytime closures  

from Monday, 27 June 2022.  
 

As part of the pedestrian crossing upgrades currently underway at 

Dudley Park Railway Station, Exeter Terrace, between Simpson 

Avenue and Cavendish Avenue, will temporarily close between 

7am and 5.30pm, Monday to Friday. These temporary closures will 

start from Monday, 27 June 2022 and occur for approximately three 

weeks.   

Access will be maintained for local residents and bus services.  

Please take care and observe detour and traffic management 

signage and workers when travelling through the area. 

 

Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 

1300 794 880 DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au www.dit.sa.gov.au/stationrefresh 


